
From: webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk <webmaster@herefordshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: 27 September 2022 09:48 
To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: 222907 - Planning application comment was submitted 

 

The following is a comment on application P222907/FH by 'David Hunter-Miller' 

  

Nature of feedback: support_the_application 

 
Comment:  

Bartestree with Lugwardine Group Parish Council considered this application at their Planning 
Committee meeting 26/09/22 and resolved to support the application. However, consideration 
should be given to incorporating additional sound insulation into the proposed design. 
 
It was noted that the application is in accordance with Bartestree with Lugwardine Neighbourhood 

Development Plan (2016) core objective 8 and policy BL6. 

Attachment: 

Their contact details are as follows: 

First name: David 
Last name: Hunter-Miller 
 
Email: clerk@bartestreewithlugwardinegroup-pc.gov.uk 

Infrastructure from Section 106 to consider:  

Link Id: 
https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/deta

ils?id=222907 

Form reference: 848651 

  

 

 
This message originated from outside of Herefordshire Council or Hoople. Please do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  
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